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Comments for Public Posting: Hi my name is Lourdes Guerrero I am a parent of a student in
Valor Middle School I am writing to appeal to the decision made
for the new Elementary School in Northills we really need this
school because the elementary we now have has very limited
space n our kids deserve to be in a bigger patio n have more after
school programs available for them



